
 

 
   

      
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

     
 

  
 

       
               

        
 

                    
              

 
                  

              
                

            
          

      
 

        

 
 

 
    

   

NOTICE 

April 1, 2021 

TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 

SUBJECT: PASSENGER DEMAND AND LOT OPERATIONS 

SFO is experiencing growing passenger demand. While demand is still far below pre-pandemic 
normal, we encourage taxi drivers and color schemes to monitor the situation and be prepared to 
respond to SFO when informed about spikes in passenger demand, especially late at night. 

Taxi Hold Lot 2 (the donut lot) will be rearranged. All Shorts will line up in the lanes on the far right 
upon entering the lot. Longs will line up from right to left in the remaining lanes. 

If Taxi Hold Lot 2 (the donut lot) is full or nearly full, a cone will be placed in front of the entrance and 
a sign will be placed at the top of the entrance ramp pointing P taxis to the right. When this happens, 
P or Ramp taxis that are not Shorts should turn right into Taxi Lot 3 (the old K Taxi lot) and line up in 
order from right to left, starting at the cones. The back part of Lot 3 will remain closed. Stay in your 
lane and DO NOT cross over to Lot 2 until directed by a staff member. Shorts may continue entering 
Lot 2 as normal at all times. 

Please contact the curbside management office at 650-821-2700 with any questions. 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner 
SFO Landside Operations 

Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 

Remove On or After 4/30/21 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.flysfo.com%2Fabout-sfo%2Fnewsletters&data=02%7C01%7CDaniel.Pino%40flysfo.com%7C143e74dd0a694d43938c08d86987e654%7C22d5c2cfce3e443d9a7fdfcc0231f73f%7C0%7C0%7C637375379683745797&sdata=C%2BCkoeZX7d40epGgzyjuWMblMa84OHXB6EAT5jPQVVI%3D&reserved=0
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